
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Willie J. Harris, Jr., ) 
 ) 
     Complainant, ) 
 ) 
v. )  File No. WC-2021-0129 
 ) 
Missouri-American Water Company, ) 
 ) 
     Respondent. ) 
 

PROPOSED HEARING DATE 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, through 

counsel, and proposes a hearing date of May 4, 2021.  The parties are unable to 

resolve this matter, and May 4 is acceptable to all parties and their witnesses. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Karen E. Bretz  
Karen E. Bretz 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 70632 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
Karen.Bretz@psc.mo.gov 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that the foregoing has been emailed to counsel of record for MAWC and 
mailed by United States postal service, postage prepaid to Mr. Harris (206 Topaz Lane, 
Horseshoe Bend, AR 72512-3817) on this 12th day of March, 2021. 

      /s/ Karen E. Bretz 

mailto:Karen.Bretz@psc.mo.gov

